
     

 

 

 

 

Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University 
Sector-16 C, Dwarka Delhi – 110078 

 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT CELL 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
 Five-Day Workshop on “Boosting Employee Productivity Using IT Tools” 

scheduled during March 20th – 24th, 2023 by Staff Development Cell is postponed due to 

administrative reasons.  

 

The new dates of the workshop will be notified later.  

 
 

 
 

Prof Arvinder Kaur 
Chairperson (SDC Cell) 

Copy to: 
 

1. All Deans/Directors/Branch Heads/Librarian of GGSIPU. 

2. AR to Hon’ble Vice Chancellor for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice 

Chancellor. 

3. AR to Registrar for kind information of the Registrar. 

4. In-Charge  UITS with a request to upload this notice on the University website. 

 
 

   

  

  


